
 

 April 1, 2025  

 

This letter serves to confirm that our architectural grade, particleboard flush doors, which are 

proudly manufactured in San Antonio Texas, comply with the requirements of 49 U.S.C. 5323, US 

Title 31 Chapter 83 Buy American, and the Build America, Buy America Act (BABAA) (Pub.  L. No. 

 117-58).    

 

If you have any questions or require additional documentation, please do not hesitate to contact 

us at the number below.    

 

      

Jacob Kluger 

CEO  

Vancouver Doors 

888-999-3667 

8134 Interchange Parkway 

San Antonio, TX 78218 


